
 
Orientation for Pharm. D. students from University of Illinois at Chicago 
 

February 17, 2020 
 
On February 17, 2020, Lect. Jennis Meanwatthana along with Asst. Lect. Teerapong Aramruang and Asst.
Lect. Thanakorn Vongjarudech warmly hosted an orientation meeting for three Pharm. D. students from
College of Pharmacy, University of Illinois at Chicago, USA. The students visited MUPY to carry out
their clinical pharmacy practice at MUPY and affiliated hospitals during February 17 - March 26,
2020.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2680


